Rosanova & Whitaker, Ltd. 127 Aurora Avenue 630-355-4600 office WWWw.rw-attormeys.com
Attorneys At Law Naperville, linois 60540 630-352-3610 fax

April 8, 2019
mattinglyg@naperville.il.us

Gabrielle Mattingly
Community Planner
City of Naperville
TED Business Group
630-305-5316

RE:  Historic Preservation Commission (“HPC”) Appeal to Naperville City Council
26 N. Sleight Street, Naperville, lllinois (“Subject Property”)

Ms. Mattingly:
Please be advised that my firm represents Christopher and Mary Anne Yep (“Petitioners”)
in their appeal of the HPC’s decision to deny the application for a Certificate of Appropriateness

(“COA”) to demolish the existing single family residential home on the Subject Property.

Please accept this letter as Petitioners formal request to appeal the decision of the HPC to
the Naperville City Council.

Sincerely,

At Mo

Matthew G. Goodman

Cc:  Christopher Yep
Mary Anne Yep
Vince Rosanova



